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BY EMAIL 
 
June 16, 2022 
 
To:  All Parties, EB-2021-0110 

Re: The Consumers Council of Canada (CCC) – Cost Claim Filing Extension 
 
On June 2, 2022, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Procedural Order No. 6 in the 
above-captioned proceeding, which among other matters established a June 16, 2022 
deadline for the filing of interim cost claims by cost-eligible intervenors. 
 
On June 15, 2022, CCC filed a letter with the OEB requesting a one-week extension to 
submit its interim claim by June 23, 2022, as its representative had been out of the country 
for the past several weeks and has full-day commitments over the next several days. 
 
The OEB grants CCC’s request given the circumstances outlined by CCC. The OEB has 
accordingly revised the date for the filing of interim cost claims to no later than June 23, 
2022. As indicated in Procedural Order No. 6, the interim cost claims cover the period from the 
start of this proceeding to the end of the May 31, 2022 technical conference. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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